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AD. 185- 811 

27 October 2023 
Associate Prof. Dr. Ali KianiRad  
Research Associate Professor of Agricultural Economics  
Director General (Head) 
Agricultural   Planning, Economic and Rural Development Research Institute (APERDRI)  
Ministry of Agriculture Jahad 
Islamic Republic of Iran 
 
Subject: Vacancy Announcement of the Director General of CIRDAP for 2024-2028  
 
Dear Director General (Head), 
 
Greetings from the Centre on Integrated Rural Development for Asia and the Pacific (CIRDAP).  
 
I would like to inform you that CIRDAP is in the process for recruiting a new Director General for 2024-2028 as the 
term of office for the current Director General of CIRDAP will be ended on 9 September 2024. In line of the 
Guideline of the Recruitment for the Director General of CIRDAP for 2024-2028, the CIRDAP Secretariat had 
already received a letter of approval dated of 5 October 2023 from the Chairperson of CIRDAP Executive 
Committee to circulate the vacancy announcement. A copy of the letter is enclosed herewith.  
 
By means of this letter, I would like to request your good office to circulate the Vacancy Advertisement for the 
Recruitment of the Director General of CIRDAP for 2024-2028. A copy of the Vacancy Announcement Notice and 
a CIRDAP Personal History Form to be filled by an Applicant are enclosed for your information. The closing date 
for submitting the application is 26 December 2023. 
 
As the application will be directed towards your high office, we are grateful if the applicants are assessed and only 
three selected candidates who are deemed to be the most meritorious be submitted to the Director General of 
CIRDAP by 26 January 2024 to the following email address dgcirdap@cirdap.org.   
 
Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Cherdsak Virapat, Ph.D. 
Director General 
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